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The SSRO’s requirement for commissioning a stakeholder survey in early 2024 has been reconsidered, including in light of the resource draw on the organisation at this time. A decision has been taken to not proceed with the current procurement exercise, but to re-visit our requirements in the autumn of 2024.
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